
From: Moyad Elley 
Sent: Thursday, 28 May 2015 8:16 PM 
To: medboardconsultation 
Subject: Cosmetic surgery 
 
My name Dr Moyad Elley 
I am medical practitioner ,working in NSW . 
I am very concerned about the practice of cosmetic surgery performed by medical practitioners who 
are NOT a fellow of college ( surgeon college ) . 
They are abusing the right of advertisement , Also they taking advantage of naive people to make a 
show on you tube for very unusual cosmetic surgery like vaginal tightening!! 
I am more than happy to be contacted by NSW medical board to discuss this issue 
 
Kind Regards 
Dr Moyad Elley 
 


